
The following pages relate to a request of the Belgian Government for a record of an 
award to John Buchan in 1917 of 

an Officer of the Order of the Crown. 
 

(The record that follows has been condensed into three images of a photocopied extract 
requested and delivered in 2022. We have copied the first page, the page including John 
Buchan’s name and title and the final page showing the authority for the granting of the award. 
In addition we show the letter addressed to Mrs Kate MacDonald who requested the copy of 
the award and whose relatives have passed the various items to the Museum. We also show a 
translation of the Belgian Letter. We had no control over the quality of the photocopy of the 
extract by the Belgian authorities.) 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

Translation of letter fromThe Director of Protocol, Kingdom of Belgium to Mrs Kate MacDonald at
Rue des Atrebates     83,10140,Brussels

Heading: Decoration John Buchan

Madam,
Responding to your request sent by Madam L. Meersseman, I have the honor to send you here with 
and in extract, a copy of the collective royal decree appointing among others MrJohnBuchan to the 
rank of Officer of  the Order of  the Crown.
Please accept,  Madam, the assurance of my perfect consideration.

For the Ministry
The Director of Protocol

P Vercauteren Drubbel



 


